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April 6, 2004 
 
 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF TIME TO FILE COMMENTS 
(Due Wednesday, April 21, 2004) 

 
 
RE: In the Matter of the Application of Puget Sound Energy, Inc. for Approval of 

Amendment of Service Quality Index Reporting Methodology:  Electric Safety 
Response Time; Docket No. UE-031946 

 
The Commission served notice on all parties to Docket Nos. UE-011570 and  
UE-031946 of a request by PSE to modify the service quality index methodology  
established on Docket No. UE-011570.  The deadline for comments was set for 
April 5, 2004. 
 
Commission Staff responded that it had no objections to the filing.  Industrial 
Customers of Northwest Utilities (“ICNU”) responded with concerns and 
suggestions for modifying the proposal. 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that any party who wishes to respond to the ICNU 
filing may do so no later than Wednesday, April 21, 2004. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
C. ROBERT WALLIS 
Administrative Law Judge 


